
 

To:   College of Pharmacy 
Date:   Wednesday, March 18, 2020  
Subject:  Change to Course Delivery Spring 2020 

  
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
  
Last Friday you received communication from Dean Wilson and myself informing you the College of Pharmacy 
will be transitioning all in-person didactic classes to an online learning environment for the two-week period 
following Spring Break in response to mitigating the spread of COVID-19.  In alignment with the update 
announced by the main campus, the College of Pharmacy will deliver all Doctor of Pharmacy didactic 
required and elective courses online for the remainder of the Spring 2020 semester.  The College is 
actively preparing for online delivery of courses to begin on Monday, March 23, 2020.  Online delivery of the 
didactic curriculum will occur through D2L, recorded lectures, and Power Point voice-overs.  Faculty course 
coordinators will be communicating course details directly with students.  
  
Our primary concern is to protect the health, safety, and welfare of the College and HSC community.  The 
College has developed an online transition process that allows us to sustain continuation of our Doctor of 
Pharmacy courses in the easiest, most efficient, and least disruptive process for the students, staff, and 
faculty.  As a reminder, questions regarding didactic delivery of the program should be directed to Dean Smith 
and Dean Wilson.  Questions regarding experiential matters of the program should be directed to Dean 
Dennis. 
  
We thank all students, faculty, and staff for their patience as we move to continue delivery of our academic 
program.  We recognize that this is a significant adjustment for all of us, and we are committed to providing the 
necessary support to help facilitate this effort.  We appreciate your willingness, cooperation, and flexibility in 
working together to ensure we offer the best educational experience during this unique time.  
  
Stay healthy, 
Dean Smith and Dean Wilson 
  
Michael J. Smith, PhD, RPh, NBC-HWC 
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs and Associate Professor 
University of Oklahoma College of Pharmacy 
1110 N. Stonewall Ave, Suite 111 
Oklahoma City, OK  73117 
Office:  (405)-271-6598 
Fax:  (405)-271-3083 
 


